
Ecumenical Campus Ministry is hiring


Position - Co-ordinator of the Kerber Friendship Programme


This is an 8 month contract beginning September, 2021 and running until April 2022 and paying 
$6000 total.


The Kerber Friendship Programme is a programme linking students from the University of 
Lethbridge with local families for connection and support during the academic year.  Normally 
volunteers have students over for dinner once a month and reach out once a week.  
Participants also gather for social events on campus.  The programme will be modified as 
necessary to abide with covid precautions.


The co-ordinator is responsible for 


• Advertising the programme among students and registering interested students

• Advertising the programme among potential volunteers and signing them up

• Matching students with volunteers

• Providing orientation for volunteers

• Organizing social events

• Overseeing the ongoing linking of students with volunteers

• Evaluating the programme at the end of the academic year

• Assisting with the grant reporting for the programme funders


The co-ordinator works with and reports to the chaplain, Erin Phillips.  The hours are flexible 
and at the discretion of the co-ordinator under this contract.


Interested applicants should send their resumes to phillips@uleth.ca.  Deadline is July 30th

mailto:phillips@uleth.ca

